All Saints' Church, Brandeston

Annual Parochial Church Meeting



We will be meeting in the Church on Wednesday 21st April at 7.3opm

There will be elections for the PCC at the meeting.
All those on the church electoral roll are entitled to vote.

Written nominations are also welcomed, in advance of the meeting, for the post of Churchwarden.

The formal meeting will be followed by refreshments.

If you would like to add your name to the electoral roll please ring David Risk 685294

Please see the village website for our annual report or ring Mary Baker 685807.

We look forward to seeing you